Matthew "Auzzle" Hammerstone Memorial Award Application

Thank you for your interest in the Matthew "Auzzle" Hammerstone Memorial Award. Matthew is the late son of Penndale Middle School Security Officer and current North Wales Police Officer Terry Hammerstone. Although Matthew's life came to an end too early, the spirit of this award will celebrate his passion for helping others for years to come. Matthew's intention was to pursue a career in Criminal Justice so that he could serve others. Thus, the Matthew "Auzzle" Hammerstone Memorial Award is given out to five graduating North Penn High School Seniors who best exemplify the passion and dedication to serving others through a desire to enter into a career in Criminal Justice. Matthew's father, Officer Hammerstone and his committee will review each application and select the most deserving recipients. Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your answers to the questions listed below. We look forward to reading about why receiving this award would be meaningful to you.

Please submit completed application to Mrs. Joanne Borchers at borchjm@npenn.org by <a href="mailto:no later than April 14, 2023.

1. Please provide a one paragraph summary describing your interest in Criminal Justice.
2. When considering careers in the Criminal Justice field, in what position do you see yourself?

3. What goals do you hope to accomplish in your desired career choice in the Criminal Justice field?
4. In what order of importance would you rank the following characteristics (1- most, 4- least)
Honesty
Integrity
Loyalty
Trustworthy
5. Please explain your rationale for the order you chose in Question 4.